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October 29, 2013

Attention: Mr. Mark Detterman
Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway, Alameda, CA 94502

Reference: Request for Extension
Former Chevron 91723, 9757 San Leandro Street, Oakland, CA

Dear Mr. Detterman,

On behalf of Chevron Environmental Management Company (Chevron), Stantec Consulting Services Inc.
(Stantec) respectfully requests an extension for the technical report requested by Alameda County
Environmental Health (ACEH) in email correspondence dated September 18, 2013, for former Chevron-
branded service station 91723, which was located at 9757 San Leandro Street, Oakland, Alameda County,
California (the Site). Following Stantec’s request for ACEH signature on a Department of Water Resources
(DWR) Well Completion Report release form, ACEH returned the requested form and recommended that
Stantec also request well data from the Alameda County Department of Public Works (ACDPW) and that a
resulting report be submitted to ACEH by November 15, 2013.

Stantec submitted the well data request forms to DWR and ACDPW on September 25 and September 26,
2013, respectfully. As of the date of this letter, Stantec has not yet received requested well data from
ACDPW. Stantec has been in contact with ACDPW and was informed that they are still working on the
request. ACDPW did not provide an estimate as to when the requested data will be provided. The requested
well data will be used to evaluate the proximity of wells to the Site for the development of a conceptual site
model. In addition to the requested well data, Chevron and Stantec have been attempting to arrange a
meeting with the property owner. The outcome of the meeting may affect the conceptual site model.

Due to the fact that the requested well data are not yet available and as attempts to meet with the property
owner are ongoing, Stantec respectfully requests an extension for the technical report, which will be
presented as a conceptual site model, to be submitted to ACEH by March 31, 2014. This extension should
allow sufficient time for Stantec to receive ACDPW well data and for Chevron and Stantec to meet with the
property owner. Stantec will provide updates to ACEH should any additional delays be encountered.

Regards,

Stantec Consulting Services Inc.
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Associate Project Manager
Phone: (408) 827-3876
Travis.Flora@stantec.com
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